
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Little Boys Sleep Twosie - Dino 

Dates sold: 5th Feb 2024 – 26th Feb 2024 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not comply with the 
requirements of the mandatory safety standard for nightwear for children.  
The product does not have the correct fire hazard labelling, as indicated 
below: 

 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious burn injuries if the affected sleepwear 
is exposed to a heat or flame source. 

 

1. Consumers should immediately stop wearing the product and return it 
to the nearest Kmart store for a refund.  

2. Phone us if you are unable to return the product or have sold or gifted 
it to another person. 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

1800 124 125 from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday 

 

Purchased from: Kmart website and stores in Australia and New Zealand 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/product-safety-laws/safety-standards-bans/mandatory-standards/nightwear-for-children

